
 

 
    Allergy Testing: Change in Specimen Storage Policy 

 

Date:  July 1, 2020 
Effective: July 13, 2020 
 
Serum samples sent for allergy testing to UR Medicine Central Laboratory will be discarded 
after 7 days. They will no longer be archived and available for add-on testing after that 
time.  
 
Please direct any questions to Lindsay Ryan-Muntz, Serology Supervisor, at 585-275-
7801. 
 
From: Nicole Pecora, MD, PhD 

Assistant Director, UR Medicine Microbiology Laboratory 
University of Rochester Medical Center 
Phone: 585-276-4674 
E-mail: Nicole_Pecora@urmc.rochester.edu 
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